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January	28,	2016

	

Blast	Communication

Georgia	AAP	&		Georgia	Department	of	Public	Health	Team	up
to	fight	HPV	related	cancers

Greetings,

The	Georgia	Chapter,	American	Academy	of	Pediatrics	and	the	Georgia	Department	of	Public	Health	(DPH)	are
asking	for	your	help	to	increase	HPV	vaccine	completion	rates.	Please	click	here	to	see	the	letter	I	have	signed
along	with	Dr.	Brenda	Fitzgerald,	DPH	Commissioner,	which	will	be	sent	to	health	care	providers	throughout
Georgia.	Please	do	your	part	to	strongly	recommend	the	HPV	vaccine	to	your	patients.

Evelyn	Johnson,	MD,	FAAP
President
Georgia	Chapter,	American	Academy	of	Pediatrics
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